

Ordinal numbers

- 1 ** Write the ordinal numbers in words in the correct row.

4 2 3 5 10 12 20 21 22 30 31 40 43

-st	first		
-nd			
-rd			
-th			
-ieth			

3. *** Look at the calendar and answer the questions.

JULY						
MON	TUES	WED	THURS	FRI	SAT	SUN
1	2	3	4	5	6	7
8	9	10	11	12	13	14
15	16	17	18	19	20	21
22	23	24	25	26	27	28
29	30	31				

- Is the thirtieth of July a Monday?
No, it isn't. It's a Tuesday.
- What day is the seventeenth?

- What date is the first Saturday in July?

- What date is the third Friday?

- What days are the tenth and the sixteenth?

- What day is the fourth day in July?

Months

2. * Write the months.



1 eDcebrme December



3 tAgusu _____



2 nurJaay _____



4 bmeSpetre _____

4. Read and listen the text about festivals in Britain. (in SB. p.16!) You can find the new words below.

FESTIVALS

Christmas is the biggest festival of the year. Families usually come together to celebrate it. People put up decorations and decorate a Christmas tree. In many countries people open their presents and have their Christmas meal on Christmas Eve (24 December), but in Britain people normally do these things on Christmas Day (25 December). The traditional meal is turkey with vegetables, followed by Christmas pudding. The next day (26 December) is a holiday, too. We call it Boxing Day. On Boxing Day, people often visit friends, or go to sports matches. They go shopping, too, because a lot of shops start their winter sales on Boxing Day.

On New Year's Eve, a lot of people have a party to 'see in' the new year. They often switch on the radio or the TV to hear Big Ben in London strike midnight. Then they usually join hands and sing *Auld Lang Syne*. In London, Edinburgh and several other cities there are big street parties with music and fireworks.



We also celebrate Easter in Britain, but it isn't a very big festival, like Christmas or New Year. The Easter holiday lasts four days from Good Friday to Easter Monday. People eat sweet bread buns called hot cross buns on Good Friday and on Easter Sunday people usually give chocolate Easter eggs. Some families have an Easter egg hunt in the garden. They hide small Easter eggs for children to find.



also: is, szintén	festival: ünnep	match: meccs
autumn: ősz	fireworks: tűzijáték	midnight: éjfél
because: mert	followed by: követ	sale: kiárusítás
bun: zsemle	put up: felrak	next: következő
decorate: feldíszít	hide: elbújik	several: számos
decoration: díszítés	hunt: vadászat	tradicional: tradicionális
switch on: bekapcsol	hear: hallani	strike: üt
turkey: pulyka	typical: tipikus	visit: meglátogat

5.

Write 6 days that are festivals or special days in your country. (amit nem vettünk angolul, ahhoz csak dátumot írd, következő órán megbeszéljük)

1. _____
2. _____
3. _____
4. _____
5. _____
6. _____

5.

Design a new special day for your country. Complete the information.

Name _____

Date _____

Why is this day important?

What do people do?

What do people eat and drink?

Are there any decorations? If so, what?

Do people send cards or give presents?
